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1st April 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
 

It has been a wonderful start to Spring, with children returning to school. The children have 
loved using some of our new outdoor spaces for lessons, and this is something that will 
continue in the summer term and beyond. Over the past 2 weeks each class has received 
some new reading books to support reading for enjoyment in school.  
Please would you have a look to see if you have any reading books still hiding at home. 
 
We break up today for Easter 
 
All COVID arrangements currently in place will continue. Please note that we will be 
continuing with positive case reporting until April 7th.  Please advise school via   
info@gig-mill.dudley.sch.uk account if a positive case is reported in your family in order that 
we can complete track and trace and notify others in our school community. 
 
We return to school on Tuesday 20th April, we look forward to seeing you all after the Easter 
holiday. Our school theme for the first week back is respect and we will be celebrating World 
Earth Day on April 22nd.  
 
Happy Easter to you all, as restrictions begin to ease enjoy meeting up outdoors with friends 
or family. I hope the forecast of snow doesn’t feature!  
 
It has been a challenging time in many ways for us all, we thank you all for your continued 
support and understanding and wish you all a happy holiday! 
 
 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Hannaway 

Headteacher  
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